432. D Armstrong
From: Diane Arnstrong 
Subject: comment on the LRC discussion paper

As an author, I strenuously oppose your planned changed to the copyright laws. 
As it is, authors receive compensation for the material they have created and our intellectual property should continue to be protected in this way. 
The proposals of the ALRC would erode or remove the rights of writers who already earn little, and who have invested their time and talents to creating material that others would now use free of charge. 
It is unreasonable to expect that writers would be able to prove that their material was being copied. 
I’m astonished and shocked that the ALRC would even consider such a step.
The present system should continue. 
 
Diane Armstrong.


